
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you ever thought 
about a career in 
Secondary School 

teaching? 

 

Do you have a passion for 
teaching and learning? 

 

Do you have the ability to 
relate to and engage with 

young people? 

 

If you answered yes to these questions, come and talk to us about our School 
Direct course and find out how you could train to be a teacher at Bridgewater 
High School.  

Join us for a coffee and a mince pie on Thursday 13th December 2018 between 
3.30pm and 6.00pm at our Upper Site on Broomfields Road, Appleton WA4 3AE.  

 

Please email j.hodgson@bridgewaterhigh.com for 
more information or look for Teacher Training on our 
website www.bridgewaterhigh.com 

 

Begin your training at Bridgewater Teaching School and inspire young 
people for the rest of their lives. 

 

Did you know you can now 
train as a teacher at 

Bridgewater High School? 

 


